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Dear Sir / Madam, 

Thank you for consulting us on your new draft revised statement of gambling licensing policy. 

Due to resource constraints on a small charity, we are not able to offer a specific response on your policy. GambleAware 
is fully supportive of local authorities who wish to set out their approach to gambling and gambling policies. You may 
find GambleAware’s recently published interactive maps useful, which have been designed for use by local authorities. 
The maps show the prevalence of problem gambling severity in each local authority and ward area as well as usage of, 
and reported demand for, treatment and support for gambling harms.  

Finally, GambleAware is a leading commissioner of prevention and treatment services for gambling harms. It provides 
these functions across England, Scotland and Wales and its work is underpinned by high quality research, data, and 
evaluation. We encourage all local authorities to signpost people to the National Gambling Helpline on 0808 8020 133 
and also www.begambleaware.org. Both are part of the National Gambling Treatment Service and offer free, 
confidential advice and support for those who may need it. 

Kind Regards,  

Phone 

Email 

 Note that we are currently remote working so please 
contact us by email

For information and advice visit BeGambleAware.org  
For confidential support and treatment: National Gambling Helpline 0808 8020 133 
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